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Dear Friends in Christ, 

A New Building 

What a grace-filled time it had 

been! On August 15th we had the 

blessing of our new orphanage build-

ing. In early August Rev. Fr. Du 

Chalard, Ecclesiastical Superior of 

our Congregation and our sisters, 

Sr. Maria Rita, Sr. Maria Louisa and 

Sr. Maria Philomena came from Italy 

and Fr. Daniel Couture from Singa-

pore for the blessing. On August 

15th we had a beautiful solemn High 

Mass with our girls singing like an-

gels. 

A New Novice 

Following this, on October 7th, 

on the feast of the Most Holy Rosary, 

we had the taking of the Religious 

Habit by our postulant, Miss Ruth 

Victor.  Another beautiful ceremony 

with beautiful singing, and the first in 

India. Sr. Maria Rita, who had been 

our Novice Mistress in Italy, stayed 

back for two months along with 

Sr. Maria Philomena and helped us 

with all the preparations for the cere-

mony – both spiritual and temporal. 

Fr. Brucciani celebrated the Mass and 

gave her the habit. She was given the 

religious name of Sr. Maria Josephina 

of the Holy Rosary. 

Thank you for your continued 

support. With your generosity our 

building is almost paid for. The next 

project ….a Church! 

May God bless you. 

In Jesus and Mary, 

Sr. Maria Immaculata. 

Consoling Sisters  Society of Servi Domini Orphanage  India 

The new 40 room wing of the orphanage is complete after two years of construction.  

Rev. Fr. Emmanuel du Chalard, ecclesiastical superior of the Consoling Sisters, came from Italy  to 

bless every single room of the new wing.  

Angela holds the golden scissors ready to cut the ribbon to enter the new building. 
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